Blanca S. Bayo, Director

Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd.
Tailahassee, FL. 32398-0850

Re: Docket No. SFUBUESYH
Dear Ms. Bayo:

STATE OF FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL

g A
-

o/o The Morkde

111 Wapt Madiven Strest
Rosa 813

Tollahanes, Floskde Z2300-1600
204-408-0030

September 10, 1997

S

Enclosa for filing in the above-referencad dockat are the original and 1 copy of the
Notice of Service of Citizens’ First Set of Requests for Production of Documents to GTE

Flerida Incorporated.

Piease indicals the time and date of receipt on the enclosed duplicate of this letter

and retumn it to our office.

Sincerely,

Craandsn Yo

Charles J. Beck
Deputy Public Counsel
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